
Hawkes Bluff Elementary
Smiley Math & Family Science

2024-2025

SMILEY MATH

The SMILEY MATH program is a series of ten math worksheets that enables students to practice math
application skills. Please see the schedule below for exact due dates. Please be sure completed worksheets
are sent to your class’ volunteer grader by the due date for grading.

Students who complete eight out of the ten activities will receive an award certificate at the end of the year.

Your role in Smiley Math is to encourage and facilitate problem solving. It is normal for a child NOT to be able to
complete every problem on a worksheet independently. It is okay to guide them so that they understand what
needs to be done, but please DO NOT GIVE THE ANSWERS to your child!

Smiley Math Worksheets can be downloaded here: https://www.browardschools.com/Page/22597

SMILEY MATH – DUE DATES:

Work
sheet #1

Work
sheet #2

Work
sheet #3

Work
sheet #4

Work
sheet #5

Work
sheet #6

Work
sheet #7

Work
sheet #8

Work
sheet #9

Work
sheet
#10

8/29/24 9/12/24 10/10/24 11/7/24 12/12/24 1/9/25 1/23/25 2/13/25 3/6/25 4/3/25

FAMILY SCIENCE

The FAMILY SCIENCE program is a series of five science-based activities. Please see the schedule below for
exact due dates. Please be sure completed activity worksheets are sent to your classes volunteer grader
by the due date for grading. Students who complete ALL sections (science, reading and writing) of all five
activities will receive an award certificate at the end of the year.

Family Science Worksheets can be downloaded here: https://www.browardschools.com/Page/22587

FAMILY SCIENCE – DUE DATES:

Activity
#1

Activity
#2

Activity
#3

Activity
#4

Activity
#5

9/26/24 11/21/24 1/30/25 3/13/25 4/10/25

* ALL worksheets & activities MUST be turned in to the grader by Friday, April 11, 2025. *
~ Graders will submit award counts by April 14, 2025 ~

Both the Smiley Math and Family Science programs are open to all students in grades Kindergarten through
Fifth Grade and Special Programs. Although participation in these programs is voluntary, we encourage all
students to participate. We hope our families here at Hawkes Bluff will enjoy working on these activities

together and, in the process, will learn some fun things about Math and Science!

Melinda Cunningham, Principal
Leah Castello, HBE PTA President


